
TOWN OF WARSAW, VA.

NOTICE OF 
PUBLIC HEARING 

Notice is hereby given that a rezoning re-
quest is petitioned by Warsaw L.L.C. to
re-zone tax map parcel numbers 16A4(4)8 
& 9, from a C-1, Limited Commercial district 
to a R-12, Residential/Office district.  The 
referenced parcel(s), once consolidated, 
will total .43 acres of undeveloped land lo-
cated adjacent to both Limited Commercial 
and Residential/Office zones. 
	
The Warsaw Planning Commission and 
Town Council will hold Public Hearings dur-
ing their regularly scheduled meetings at 
6:00 P.M. Thursday, August 4th, and Au-
gust 11th, 2022, respectively, at the War-
saw Town Council Chambers, 78 Belle Ville 
Lane, Warsaw, VA 22572. Following the 
Public Hearings, action on the rezoning ap-
plication is anticipated. A copy of the exist-
ing zoning map and proposed changes are 
available at Town Hall. 

Questions or special accommodations to 
attend public hearings should be directed 
to Joseph Quesenberry, Town Manager, 
at jquesenberry@town.warsaw.va.us, 804-
333-3737.


